
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Green Week  
 
Monday 2nd to Friday 6th November will be Green Week at Chatham Grammar. The theme of 
the week is ‘the need for trees’.  
 
Last year the Green Team conducted a whole school survey and have also participated in 
and air monitoring study with Medway Council Environmental Protection Team. In response 
to the outcomes of both of these projects the Green Team have successfully applied for and 
received 30 trees from the Woodland Trust. 
 
During the course of Green Week we will be raising awareness of the social, economic and 
environmental benefits of trees. On Friday the 6th November there will be a non-school 
uniform day – please wear something green. We would ask for a donation of £1 from 
students wishing to participate. Half of the funds raised will be used for 
ecological/environmental projects around the school and half will be donated to the 
Woodland Trust. If you would like to find out more about Woodland trust or make an 
additional donation please visit their website; https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/support-
us/give/donations/ 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Green Team 
assembly 
power point and 
video. 

Whole school 
survey to follow 
up on last year. 

Whole school 
quiz on Kahoot. 
 

Campaign 
competition 
Year 7-9 
Posters 
Year 10-13 
Letters 

Wear green 
non-school 
uniform - £1. 
 

 
At the end of the week the Green Team will be planting the trees around the school site and 
if your child would like to join us they can let a member of the Geography Department know. 
 
  
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs L Parsons 
Subject Leader for Geography 
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